UNIVERSITY OF MISSOURI

COLUMBIA

January 23, 1942

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
Director of Physical Education and Recreation

University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

1t was very kind of you to write me
concerning the article on LOWER THE BASKETS which
appeared in the January issue of the Journal. 1
want to exprese my appreclation to you for your
cooperation in allowing me to quote from your
sources. Thank you again, and best of luck, except
when you meet Missour%’during your basketball season.

Very truly yoursg,
ﬁ;%;%;
Jack Matthews
Instructor in Physiczal
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